
 

York-Pavilion 

Shared Services Committee Meeting  

6:00 p.m., November 9, 2015 

Location: Pavilion Superintendent’s Conference room 

Meeting Notes: 

Present: Jim Sattora, Ed Orman, Marirose Ethington, Cal Ayers-Tillotson, Dave Sperino, Steve 
Beardsley, Dan Murray, Sheila Eigenbrod, Ken Ellison, Jeff Finch 

• Shared AP class 
AP History class is going well. Some early issues with audio quality have been resolved. 
The committee asked for the bell schedules to be aligned next year to expand AP 
offerings. The committee also inquired about the cost of adding a second Distance 
Learning cart. The current fee for this addition would be: $11,000 per district.  

 
• SAT review class 

A shared SAT prep course was held in September. Students from PCS and YCS attended 
the program. The course focused on test taking strategies and was well received overall. 
In February an ACT prep course will be offered and once again PCS and YCS will share. 

 
• Fall sports update/other 

Jim Sattora and Ed Orman reported out regarding the success the fall season program 
shares. This season Football, Soccer and X-Country were all merged teams. This allowed 
all programs to have sufficient numbers to operate. The students from both schools are 
making positive connections and are exploring non-athletic options to share. Shared 
dances and Open Mic nights are two such examples.  

The merged modified & varsity wrestling programs will be in their third year and the 
shared youth wrestling program will be in its second year. The committee will meet later 
in the year to discuss spring sport options once student sign ups occur.  The committee 
agreed to authorize the ADs and superintendents to move forward with sharing of spring 
sports if there is good reason and our criteria for sharing sports are met. 


